

St Mary's CEVA Primary





Academy Newsletter





"Do Everything in Love" 1 Corinthians 16:14



Friday 20th January 2023

This week we have been thinking about keeping going so that we can achieve, even when it is difficult. I have been doing one to one conversation's with Year 6 regarding their 'My Amazing Journey' document that parents received before the Christmas holiday. It has been so insightful to hear the incredible way the children are engaging in their learning and the progress they are making. We were thrilled to welcome Sarah Bennett from Christ the King into school this week.

We continue to offer many clubs after school including homework club which was extremely well attended. Last year our art club won an award, so I am very excited to see what they produce this year.

The weather has turned very cold and icy and looks set for a few more weeks, make sure you and your family wrap up warm. The sunshine will be out over the weekend. A great chance to

get outside and enjoy a brisk walk together.

Calling all childminders!

Reminder: If you, or you know anyone that is a registered childminder and has availability to collect from our school and provide childcare for any of our students, please get in touch. We are happy to advertise to all of our parents on your behalf.



St Mary's Homework Expectations

Year 1 and Year 2	Year 3
 Daily reading Spellings Arithmetic sheet Number bonds 	 2 Bedrock per week Spelling TTS Rockstar's - 10 minutes daily Reading - 15 minutes x 3 times
Year 4	Year 5
 3 x Bedrock Spelling - written out once per day TTS Rockstar's - 10 minutes daily Reading - 15 minutes x 3 times 	 4 x Bedrock Spelling - TTS Rockstar's - 10 minutes daily (if not scoring at least 95) Reading - 15 minutes x 3 times

Year 6

- 4 x Bedrock
- Spelling
- TTS Rockstar's 10 minutes daily (only if needed)
- Reading 15 minutes x 3 times

From spring term

- Grammar, spelling, punctuation 10 minutes per week
- Arithmetic 10 minutes per week
- Bespoke maths linked to MAJ target setting 10 minutes per week





An opportunity for parents and carers to share new ideas for our school with Ms Starkey! What's going well? - What could school do better? All reedback and ideas welcome!

Dates for 2023

25th January at 5:30pm

22nd March at 1:45pm

23rd May at 3:30pm

12th July at 5:30pm





